
 
 

SAN FRANCISCO BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT DISTRICT 
_______________________________ 

 
MEMORANDUM 

 
 
TO:  Board of Directors                   DATE: January 13, 2022 
 
FROM: General Manager 
  
SUBJECT: CalPERS Valuation, Contribution Assumptions, and Policy Implementation  
 
At the Audit Committee Meeting on January 18, 2022, Mary Beth Redding, the District’s Actuary 
will provide a brief presentation on the California Public Employees Retirement System 
(CalPERS) pension valuation plans, contribution assumptions, and policy implementation.  
Attached is a copy of the presentation.  
 
If you have any questions about this item, please contact Diane Iwata, Manager of HRIS & 
Benefits, at 510-464-6207.   
 
 
 

     _______________________ 
      Robert M. Powers 

 
Attachment 
 
cc:  Board Appointed Officers 
 Deputy General Manager 
 Executive Staff  
 


